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Dear Parents / Carers, 

SEND Survey 

 

At Hammersmith and Fulham Council we have high aspirations for our children and young 

people with SEND and we are committed to ensuring services provide the right support at 

the right time.  

 

We therefore want to gather feedback from families to understand your experiences of 

SEND services in H&F to enable us to continue to review and improve local services.  

 

Please complete this short survey to share your experiences by clicking on the link below: 

SEND Parent/Carer Survey 

 

We really appreciate your feedback. The survey will close on 31 January 2023.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Peter Haylock 
Operational Director for Education and SEND 
Children's services 
Hammersmith & Fulham Council  

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FcHYUH-3lUOjujtAfK8NiJhzavVq-DNPjuwNhjBj_4BUMVVaQkZFQkw3RVpDOEhSVUNHU0pPVVZXQS4u

